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Thank you for taking the time to read this weekly newsletter.  
We hope you will find its contents useful.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Last Day of Term:  
Friday 16th December 

 

 
First day back at school 

for children: 
Wed 4th January 2023 
 
 
 
 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Indigo  Michael 
Lilac  Munir 
Silver    Hana   
Crimson   Ilyas  
Yellow        Dania 
Gold          Jameela  
Green       Bayan 
Pink           Laith 
Purple Malakai   
Orange Amira Nor 
Brown          Lauren 
Red    Kemal 
Blue  James 
   

Well done superstars! 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Windrush Workshops 
 
Early years and KS1 classes enjoyed a wonderful workshop called 
‘My friend Flo’  this week.  This was inspired by the true story of 
Floella Benjamin as she travelled from Trinidad to London as part 

of the Windrush generation. The children talked about friendships 
and they particularly liked doing the actions imitating the 
‘Windrush ship’. 

2+ also did some lovely follow up activities through their topic book 
‘My Skin, Your Skin’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS2 children also enjoyed an        
inspiring workshop where they      
discovered what life was like on 

board the Empire Windrush in 1948. 
They also learnt what it might feel 
like to start a new life in Britain at 
that time.  Both of the workshops 
were  performed by Big Foot Arts 

Education. 

Enjoy this video of a 
young girl who came to 

Britain in 1960 from the 
Caribbean.  

Coming To England 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/b0bdl9bp/coming-to-england


A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

  
 
 

 
 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Year Group Best   
Attendance 

Most   
Improved  

Attendance 

Best  
Punctuality 

EYFS & 
KS1 

 
 Under 96% 

  

 
Under 96% 

 
Over 3 lates 

KS2  
Red Class 

 
Orange class 

Red Class 

 
Orange class 
Brown Class 

  
 

Do remember, for any information you need about 
Family Kitchen or any other family food related      
project to contact Marcia.  You can contact Marcia: 
 
mharris@pakeman.islington.sch.uk  
 
020 7607 2575 



 
Bonfire Night  
 
It's Bonfire Night on 5th November so many of you may well 
be out enjoying fireworks and sparklers. Please remember to 
stay safe as we know that fireworks can be dangerous. Do 
make sure you all follow the safety rules.  
BBC Newsround have produced some video clips you might 
like to watch:  Firework Safety Tips - BBC 

 
 

Poppy Appeal  
 
Children are being invited to make a suggested  donation to 
this year’s Poppy Appeal. Poppies and related items can be 
purchased during the school day at the office.  
 
Zip Pull 50p  
Reflector 50p  
Silicon Wristband £1  
Snap Band £1.50  

 
If your child wishes to purchase any of these 
items, please send the donation amount into 
school next week.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/46096067

